
 

 

Our ref: JKH/LVS 

13 October 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian  

Lincoln: The Drill Hall – Peter Pan – Tuesday 12 December 2023  

We are planning to take our Year 7 students to attend the pantomime, Peter Pan, at the Lincoln Drill Hall on 
Tuesday 12 December, which I hope will be a lovely end to a successful first term at William Farr School.  

Coaches will leave school at 12.30pm so we will need to have an early lunch. There will be no hot food 
available in the school dining hall for this time, but there will be a few sandwiches and snacks available to 
buy. It is, therefore, recommended that students bring a packed lunch for this day.  

We estimate that we will return to school at 4.30pm, meaning students will not be back at school in time to 
catch their normal bus. Please can you ensure that alternative arrangements are made to pick up your child 
from school at 4.30pm. Students who usually walk home from school are welcome to, with your permission. 
We ask that parents do not arrive on site before 4.15pm to allow the car park to clear from the normal 
dismissal. We also ask that parents park to allow the coaches access to their designated parking bays and 
that they drive carefully in order to prevent any safety issues for students. The school car park is likely to be 
very busy and students will be asked to walk to waiting cars via the pavements as much as possible. 

This trip is offered as an opportunity for students to celebrate being new members of the William Farr School 
community. The cost to the school to provide the trip is £18.00 per student; this will include an ice-cream 
during the interval. Please indicate on the reply slip if your child requires a non-dairy alternative (raspberry 
sorbet). 

In order for the trip to go ahead, we ask that all parents be willing to make a voluntary contribution of the 
cost per student. Cheques should be made payable to William Farr School Fund. If your child is entitled to 
free school meals, then please contact Mr Muir regarding possible financial support.  

Students must be in full school uniform and bring the correct equipment for lessons during Periods 1, 2 and 
3. Students are welcome to bring snacks with them to eat during the performance. Students not wishing to 
go on the trip are expected to be in school and arrangements will be made for them.  

If you wish your child to attend this performance, please complete and return the reply slip to Mrs Williamson 
in the School Shop with payment by Monday 30 October 2023 for a guaranteed place. There cannot be an 
extension to this date due to ticket and ice-cream orders. 

We look forward to a successful trip.  

Yours faithfully 

  

 Mr J Hillsmith 
Assistant Head of Year 7   
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Reply slip to School Shop by Mon 30 Oct 2023 for Lincoln: The Drill Hall – Peter Pan – Tues 12 Dec 2023  

 
 Name: __________________________________________________________ Form: _____________  

  
 I agree to my child taking part in the visit to see Peter Pan at The Drill Hall in Lincoln. I shall make 

the necessary arrangements to collect my child from school at 4.30pm.  
 I agree to my child taking part in the visit to see Peter Pan at The Drill Hall in Lincoln. I give 

permission for my child to walk home from school at 4.30pm. 

Financial Contribution  

I understand that the cost to the school to provide the trip is £18.00 per student and if insufficient voluntary 
contributions are received, the visit may be cancelled.   

 I enclose a voluntary contribution of _____________________ 

    (Cheques should be made payable to William Farr School Fund).   

 I am unwilling to make a voluntary contribution.  

  
Photography 

Students on trips will be photographed and some of these images may appear on the school website as part 
of the trip blog keeping parents informed of events.  Please indicate below if you are happy for your child to 
be photographed. 
 

 I give permission for my child to be photographed. 
 
 I do not give permission for my child to be photographed. 

 
Medical Information 
It is a requirement for students to bring any medicines and medical equipment necessary and hand this to 
their Form Tutor/group leader on the day of the trip.  Students will NOT be allowed on the trip if they do not 
have their medication. 
 

 I have checked my child’s medical details on Bromcom and confirm that they are all correct. 
 

Any conditions requiring medical treatment including medication? If yes, please give brief details. Please use 
this space to indicate if your child requires a non-dairy alternative for the ice-cream. 

  

   

Declaration  

I agree to my child receiving medication as instructed and any emergency treatment as considered necessary 
by the medical authorities present.  

 

Emergency Contact Number: ___________________________ (If you need to be contacted during the trip)  

   

Signed ________________________________________________________________Parent/Guardian 


